September 2023

eav claire school of dance.

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?
or—>

+ WELCOME BACK, DANCE FAM!

Whether this is your first year at ECSOD or your 15th, we extend our warmest welcome to you
and your family! We're so excited you're joining us for our 26th season of FUN!

We strive to provide quality dance education in a fun, inspiring, nurturing, and safe atmosphere
where children can explore their creativity, make friends, and learn much more than just dance!
Our passionate and knowledgeable staff is excited to share their love of dance with your child
and help keep you informed and included in your child’s dance education experience.

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to stop by the studio desk or
shoot us an email!

Here’s to another fabulous dance season!

+ WELCOME BACK WEEK! e yaispiot ool

September 10-16 -
. . . ' September 25-29
Join us for an OPEN HOUSE! Tour the new EC Studio, register for classes, purchase dance

shoes and attire, try a free trial class, drawings, refreshments, and more!

+ BRING-A-FRIEND/REFER-A-FRIEND!

September 25 - 29

Dancers are encouraged to BRING-A-FRIEND to dance class this week! We are also running \ Danetr:g;i L:v:;:gst?h;riwng:k-lfrien;
a promotion... REFER-A-FRIEND who signs up by October 15th to receive a $50 credit on
your account! PLUS, your friend will also receive a $25 credit!

+ 6-WEEK SESSION STARTING IN OCT!

REFER-A-FRIEND!
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Interested in Adult Dance? Acro for your kiddo? Have a friend who might want to give dance a

try? Our first 6-Week Session of the season will begin in October! More info to come!

+ JOIN OUR PARENT FACEBOOK GROUP!

Join our Facebook Group, ECSOD Dance Chat! A communication hub for all things ECSOD!
Important dates and other information, studio closures, classroom sneak peeks, and more!
Simply search ECSOD Dance Chat in Facebook Groups and request to join the fun!

@ THINKING AHEAD... ®

* Dancers will be measured for dance costumes during the month of October!

Offer ends Oct. 15!

W HALLOWEEN HOOPLA and MONSTER MASH BASH coming up next month! Stay tuned for
registration details!
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